
EUROPEAN SENIORS

29 . 4. 2007
  

The proposed European Senior Curling Championship has been put on hold.

  

However, the profit accrued from the World Women's Championship and the World Senior
Championship held in Paisley 2005 set aside for this purpose will benefit the European Seniors
in the form of a European Senior Invitation to be held at Greenacres Ice Rink, Scotland.

  

The date scheduled for this event is October 31st until November 3rd 2007.

  

This is a preliminary notice and more details will follow.
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